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Week  7 
Wednesday, 22nd November 

Year 6 Girls Sandhills 
excursion 

Little Learners 

Book Club Due 
Thursday, 23rd November 

Year 6 Boys Sandhills 
excursion 

Year 5 speeches  
(Year 5 only) 
Friday, 24th November 

Fun Day 

Advent Walk K-2 

Noah’s Ark note and money 
due 
Week  8 
Monday, 27th November 

Swim School 
Tuesday, 28th November 

Swim School 

Year 6 to 7 High School 
Transition 

Little Learners 
Wednesday, 29th November 

Swim School 

Little Learners 
Thursday, 30th November 

Swim School 
Friday, 1st December 

Swim School 

Assembly 2.30pm hall 

Year 6 Farewell  note and 
money due 
 
Please see page 20 for Term 4 
full calendar.  
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From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 

Wow, less than 4 weeks to go in the school year. This year has simply flown by with so many 

amazing highlights to reflect on as a school community. However, as always, the last 20 days of 

school provide so many different activities to celebrate the year. 

  

Last week, we took possession of our brand new brightly covered school bins that align with our 

school's Waste Warriors program. These bins will not only look great in our playground and help 

keep our school tidy but also provide a brilliant educational tool in teaching recycling and 

sustainability. 

  

This week, we see the first round of our Year 5 speech for school leadership. This is an exciting and 

nervous time for many students in every school. We have so many great students in our school, 

and while not everyone can be a captain or a prefect, we hope to instil a sense across 2024 that 

every one of our senior students can be a leader in some way. 

  

This Friday, all students will participate in our Annual Fun Day organised by our Year 5 and 6 

students. I have been lucky enough to be in the planning meetings for this day, and the students 

have put in incredible effort to provide all our students with many fun experiences. So, start 

searching the gaps in the couch and under cushions for those spare coins to experience as many 

stalls as possible. 

  

Today I am attending the Narrungdera Yalbilinya awards ceremony, which recognizes the fantastic 

achievements throughout the year for many of our Aboriginal students. A huge thank you goes 

out to Simone and Richard, who are major organising factors for these community awards. 

  

Next week, we kick off two weeks of Swim School which is offered for all our students. This is an 

important two weeks for every child, and I encourage everyone to join in. If you need any 

assistance in providing this opportunity for your child, please reach out to me at school. 

Permission notes and money are now overdue. Please download and log into the School Bytes app 

to provide permission and make payment. 

  

I want to say thank you to you all for being prompt in returning as many of the permission notes 

sent through School Bytes as possible. We, as a school, realize there is a lot going on at this time 

of year, and we thank you for helping us keep organised. 

  

As always, keep reaching out to the school and enjoy the next month as it's an exciting time of 

year for not just kids but all families as we count down to the end of the year. 

 

Have a great week! 

 

Brent Fennessy 

Principal 

  

Principal:   Brent Fennessy 

Assistant Principal: Julie Neville Stage 1 

Assistant Principal: Haylee Ruffles Stage 2 

Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe/Toni Kerr  Stage 3                 

  

Phone:   02 6959 2144 

Fax:   02 6959 3274 

Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
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Stage 2 students were lucky enough to have Nioka from Murrumbidgee 
Landcare come and visit and talk with us last week about what is valuable 
in our local environment and what we can do to help protect and care for it.  
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Last week. Year 5 were invited to the launch of the new NSW Highway 
Patrol Police car. The car has been decorated with Aboriginal art work 
and was welcomed to the service by a traditional smoking ceremony 
performed by Uncle Mick Lyons.  
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3S have been practicing their basketball skills during sport time and 
are beginning to make improvements in their shooting. 
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Lots of great learning has been going on in 3TM lately! 

We have been reading the novel ‘Blueback’ by Tim Winton, which the students have 

really enjoyed, and it has given us lots of ideas and inspiration for our own story writing. 

It also connects with our theme of ‘Protection’, and we have been having lots of 

discussions around how our environment is changing and what we can do to protect and 

care for it. We had a great time getting out and investigating our local environment 

during our recent visit to the Narrandera Common. 
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LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 
age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 
Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 

NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 

school NUT FREE 
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